

State of New Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

CHRIS CHRISTIE

Governor

KIM GUADAGNO Lt. Governor Green Acres Program
Mail Code 501-01
PO Box 420
Trenton, New Jersey 08625
Tel. #: 609-984-0631 / Fax #: 609-984-0608
www.state.ni.us/dep/greenacres

BOB MARTIN Commissioner

July 5, 2016

Mr. Joe Andl, Manager Maple Shade Township P.O. Box 368 Maple Shade, New Jersey 08052-0368

Re: Green Acres Program

Project #: 0319-02-067-02

0319-02-067-03

0319-02-067-04

Open Space Plan - Newell

Open Space Plan – Gabris Open Space Plan - Soloman

Dear Mr. Andl,

On Friday, July 1, 2016 Green Acres compliance inspections were completed on the above projects. Generally, the projects were found to be in compliance with Green Acres rules and regulations.

Newell/ Gabris Property: Very nice upgrades to these two funded parcels since the last inspection. **Soloman Property:** Very nice upgrades to this funded parcel since the last inspection

We understand the difficulties accompanying these operations, and appreciate the efforts you have made thus far in maintaining your facilities. It is our continuing concern that the projects acquired and developed with Green Acres funds be operated and improved in accordance with the project agreements.

Green Acres next inspection of your parks will be in 2019. If questions arise regarding the use or stewardship of Green Acres encumbered parkland before the next inspection, please feel free to contact Kevin Appelget, Burlington County steward, at (609) 777-4192. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the current inspections, please do not hesitate to call me at (609) 984-0531. Your continued cooperation in these matters is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Greg Langan

Compliance Inspector

Bureau of Legal Services & Stewardship